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27.10.2020 

 

Dear friends, 

  

The Football Tournament is only a few days away now! We wish to thank you for your positive 

response. 

  

Those who have registered for the Tournament are kindly requested to be present at the Racing Club 

at 2 p.m. sharp.  

  

Members and their relatives or friends who wish to attend the event during the day are welcome to 

attend. 

  

The barbecue will start at 5pm and will be at Rs 325 per person. While the organising team shall use 

its best efforts to guarantee the smooth running of the Tournament, it is recommended that you 

confirm your attendance and the number of guests to the Mauritius Bar Association by email 

(mba@mba.intnet.mu) by Thursday 29
th

 October 2020 in order to ensure all guests are adequately 

catered for. Payment for food and drinks will be made by guests directly to the Racing Club at the 

venue on the day. This does not apply to participants who will have access to the barbecue which is 

included in the participation fee. 

  

  

Snacks and drinks may also be purchased at the Racing Club throughout the Tournament. 

  

The menu for the daytime snacks and the barbecue sundowner are attached as well as a location plan. 

  

There will be sufficient parking space for all participants and guests outside the Racing Clubhouse 

near the pitches. 

  

We look forward to welcoming you all at the Tournament! 

  

  

Yours sincerely, 

  

Varuna R Bunwaree Goburdhun 

Secretary of the Bar Council 
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